
Face Coverings: Face coverings will be worn by all students as well as all staff and faculty.

Classroom Capacity Limits: Capacity limits will return to normal.

Physical Distancing: Per the CDC’s recommendation, physical distancing will be reduced to 3 feet while
inside the classroom or other buildings.

Hand Washing & Sanitizing: Hand washing and sanitizing stations are located throughout campus and
students will continue to use them at scheduled times throughout the normal school day.

Health Assessments & Temperature Checks: Consistent with current policies, health assessments
and temperature checks will not be required upon entering campus.

Health Policy: In order to maintain a healthy school environment, we ask that parents monitor their
child’s health at home. If your child presents with any flu-like symptoms he/she should stay home.
Please refer to the Unity School Health Policy for more information.

Air Filtration: All air filters are inspected and changed on a scheduled basis and a combination of UV
and bi-polar ionization products were added to the HVAC systems on campus.

Cleaning and Sanitizing: Frequently touched surfaces will continue to be sanitized and disinfected
regularly throughout the school day and cleaning protocols will remain the same for the upcoming school
year to ensure a healthy school environment.

Virtual Learning: Virtual learning may be considered if a student tests positive for COVID-19, but this
will be determined on a case by case basis.

Visitors and Guests: Parents may access the main office and business office as needed during the
regular school day. Parent volunteers will meet in-person on campus. All guests will be masked upon
entry to the campus.

Drop-Off and Pick-Up: Procedures will remain in place for drop-off and pick-up curbside at the start and
end of each school day.

Parent Participation: Parent participation and involvement has always been strongly encouraged and
will continue to be in the upcoming school year. Please review the school calendar for the 2021-22
planned events both on and off campus.

Cafeteria: Students will return to using the cafeteria for lunch time by utilizing a more distanced seating
arrangement.

Athletics: After school sports will resume for the 2021-22 school year.

Enrichments: Classes will be offered throughout the school year.


